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Due to several problems with the sayma.org email forwarding, I have completed the 

changeover of our internet hosting service from HostGator to Fatcow. This should improve our 

service. Please let me know of any problems you experience. 

SAYMA has had a Facebook presence for the last year. Follow the link on the sayma.org home 

page to find it, and “like” us. Robyn Josephs (Swannanoa), Roy Taylor (Atlanta) and I have been 

posting items we think are interesting or useful to SAYMA Friends.  

Committee clerks, please let me know if you would like space on sayma.org to help publish 

news and information on whatever work you are doing.  

Meeting clerks and SAYMA Reps: please help me keep your meeting’s information current on 

the sayma.org website.  

Comments or questions welcomed.  

Charlie Wilton (Berea) 

SAYMA web manager  

web@sayma.org 


